The Durhem Kennel Club, Inc.

October 3, 1946

The Durhem Kennel Club met on July 2nd at 6:30 at Jack Turner's
cabin.

After a bountifi 1 barbecue and brunswick stew supper, a business
meeting was held. The resignation of two Kennel Club members was
announced., WMrs. Eugene Sugg, a member of the Board of Directors, and
Mrs, Karl Youngstrom, secretary.

The Board of Directors announced the appointments of Mrs,

W. H. Huntley to take Mrs. Sugg's place on the Board of Directors, end
of Mrs, W.Kenneth Cuyler to fill the secretaryship vacated by
¥Mrs. Youngstrom.

.The Kennel Club presented Mrs. Youngstran with a handbag as
a parting gift.

Mr. Charles A.Miller of the Duke Law School gave an interesting
and informative tﬁlk on the "Eights and Liabilities of Dog Owners
sccordine to N. C. State Laws and Civie ordinances.”

The meeti~> was attended by sbout 45 members and their

friends,

Respectfully submitted,

Mrs. W, Kenneth Cuyler,
Secretary.



